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February 8, 1983

Docket No. 50-373

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATIN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 3, 1983, which included a copy of
Commonwealth Edison's Scope and Objectives for the LaSalle Station Exercise
rescheduled for July 1983. At this time, we strongly suggest that a site
assembly with accountability be added to the list of supporting objectives.
We also accept the invitation to attend the scenario development meeting to
be held at the Mazon Emergency Operative Facility on Tuesday, February 15
at 1:00 p.m. Mr. T. Ploski of my staff will attend.

If you have any questions, please contact Tom Ploski at 312/932-2529.

Sincerely,

A
C. . Paperiello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Safety Branch

cc w/ enc 1: ,

Louis 0. De1 George, Staff Assistant
of Nuclear Operations

D. L. Shamblin, Site
Construction Superintendent

T. E. Quaka, Quality
Assurance Superintendent

G. J. Diederich, Station
Superintendent

R. H. Holyoak, Project Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Karen Borgstadt, Office of
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